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2019
Commencement Dates

Wednesday, 30/1/2019
Years 1—6

Thursday, 31/1/2019
New Kinder Families

Friday, 1/2/2019
All Students

Dear Parents and Guardians,

At the end of every year we have the chance to reflect on the many events and
blessings we have had as a school. | have this opportunity as | write the Annual School
Report. A hard copy of this will be available in the foyer in the New Year.

Sadly for us, we are losing some teachers this year to permanent positions at other
schools:

Mrs Gray is taking up a leadership position at St Francis

Mrs McKinnon is taking up a position in Port Macquarie

Mrs Kemp is taking up a permanent position in Mudgee

Mrs Nichols is taking up a permanent position at Our Lady or Lourdes Seven hills
Mrs Beamish is going to Mother Teresa Westmead
Miss Boustani is going to Menai
Mr Nick Ramsey is going to Emmaus College.

We wish these staff members all God’s blessings for their future and thank them for all
they have done for the students, staff and families here at Good Shepherd. They will be

greatly missed.

While the school year is drawing to a close we remember why we have the Christmas
holidays. It's about the Birth of Christ. Jesus was born in the humblest of circumstances,
in an animal shelter and placed in the animal’s feed box. You could have imagined how
shocked the Magi would have been to see where the King was born. Jesus came as He
did, to make it clear that no one and no place was beneath His dignity. The first
Christmas was a strange story, a story of humility, a story without royal robes, a story
without even a proper bed.

Peace and Joy to you and your families.

/g'ww. Ceen-

Tricia Carr
Principal




Congratulations to Mitchell Holmes who
received the 2018 Student Sport
Representation Award for the following:

° Parramatta Rugby League Opens Team

e Parramatta Rugby Union Team
° Parramatta Athletics Team
e MacKillop Rugby Union Team
° NSWPSSA State Rugby Union Team
Well done Mitcheil!! atuly "
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Last week we had the Term Four Principal’s Morning Tea. Once again we congratulate those students who were
chosen to attend by their teachers. They were the students who consistently displayed a positive attitude to learning
and in their interactions with others. Congratulations to those students and their families.

3B: Soteria Gearman

KB: Aiden Lees 3G: Joshua Odemwengie
KG: Sophia Moawad 3R: Abbey Irmisch

KR: Andre Labbad 3W: Josue Gavilan Calderon
KW: Halle Tauaifaga 4B: Mariem Tungul

1B:  Pualani Penitani 4G: Jay Setefano

1G: Lusia Laulu 4R: Marell Wasfy

1R: Jasmine Hoang 4W: Julian Nicolas

1W: Liam Pelzmann 5B: Yareli Montarde

2B: Maheen Sehgal 5G: lesha Singh

2G: Ishanyaa Suman 5R: Luke O'Rourke

2R: Jaden Taranto 5W: Elizach Singh

2W: Lily Stojanovski 6B: Marcus Stokes

6G: Caitrin Duquilla
6R: Jahaziel Dela Paz
6W: Emily Carabott

The students at the morning tea delighted in opening Christmas Crackers. The following are a few jokes that they
enjoyed from the crackers.....
What do Santa’s little helpers learn at school? (Answer: The elf-abet!)
What happened to the turkey at Christmas? (Answer: He got gobbled!)
Why can't you play cards in the jungle? (Answer: There are too many cheetahs)
What do you get if you eat Christmas decorations? (Answer: Tinsilitis!)

How does “Christmas Day’ end? (Answer: with the letter Y’).



School Captains 2019

School Captains: Emmanuel Baduria & Christina Kilberd
Vice Captains: Axzel Yuque & Megan Ferreira

Sports Captains 2019

Bradman
Captains
Isabella Limjap & Jude Aloisio
Vice Captains
Aliyah Torres & Liam Bell
Fraser
Captains
Christina Keti & Gilsan Gilbert Sagayathasan

Vice Captains

Leatuku Setefano & Tevita Tonga
McKay
Captains

Gennina Espino & Saurav Prasad

Vice Captains
Isabella Cobban & Aryan Sharma

Captains
Isabella Lira-Loloa & Oliver Allen
Vice Captains

Renaise Alpuerto & Roman Tuaimau




Upcoming Events

Wednesday, 19th December: 8.30 am Assembly

Wednesday, 19th December: Last day of Term 4 for
students

Commencement Dates
for 2019

Wednesday, 30th January, 2019:  Years 1—6
Thursday, 31st January, 2019 New Kinder Families

Friday, 1st February, 2019 Al Students

Sports News

Diocesan Sports Awards

Each year children who have represented the Diocese in one
or more sports are eligible for a major sport award from the
Diocesan Sports Council. Last Thursday night Mitchell
Holmes from Yr.6 Was awarded the Kathy McGee Memorial
Award for Qutstanding Courage and Determination in Sport.
Mitchell in 2018 was a member of the Diocesan Rugby
League team and member of the Diocesan Rugby Union, the
Mackillop Rugby Union and the PSSA Rugby Union teams.
He was Captain of the Mackillop and PSSA teams. He is also
a champion Gymnast. Congratulations Mitchell for a well
deserved award. Mrs Latham

Swimming Age Champions

Last Friday only the swimmers were taken to Mt Druitt Pool to
swim the 50m and 100m races to determine who swims at
the Zone Camival next year. From those races the following
students were Age Champion or Runner up Age Champion.
They will receive their medallions tomorrow Wednesday.

Age Champion RU Age Champion

8YrsBoy Zaeclan Orayenza -

8 Yrs Girl Abby Irmisch & Suzanna Wilkes,

Makayla-Ann Alena Terepo &
De Guia Gabrielle Almazan
9 Yrs Boy Reuben Frias Chadd Ablaza

9 Yrs Girl Ashleigh Galletes ~ Angeliah Elters
10 Yrs Boy Roman Lautier Andrei Jambalos
10 Yrs Girl  Zaebriel Orayenza Yareli Montarde

11Yrs Boy Xander Mendiola

11 Yrs Girl  Breanna Borg Liana Banares

2019 Parramatta Diocesan Team

Representatives
2019 Parramatta Diocesan Team Representative nominations
are now OPEN for the sports of:
AFL, Cricket, Football (Soccer), Hockey, Netball, Rugby League
(11's & Opens), Rugby Union, Softball, Touch Football
Registration must be completed by Thursday 7th February
2019. Please ensure that all sections are filled out appropriately
including ‘Rep experience' where applicable.
These trials are generally for those children who display an
above average ability in their chosen sport. While teams are
open in age it is strongly recommended that only children of a
representative standard in Years 5 & 6 in 2019 be invited to
attend.
Students must attend the selection trials to be eligible for
selection.
Selections will be made based on performance at the trial.
Selectors will be appointed based on their experience and
background in a particular sport.
Please note that this online registration is an EXPRESSION OF
INTEREST ONLY and MUST be approved by your child's school
principal. This will occur after the closing date whereby schools
will be emailed their school nominations. Notification to the
students will be via the school sports coordinator after the closing
date.
The final selection of students to attend the respective sport
Diocesan team sport trials is based on the Representative
Experience and/or Playing History of the student by the school
principal and sports coordinator.
Parents are responsible for organising their child's transport to
and from their respective sport trial and their child’s supervision
at the trial.
If nominating for more than one sport, a new form must be
completed for each sport.

Lost Property Items
Dear Parents, there is a huge amount of clothing and other
items that have ended up in Lost Property. Please make
time to come in and look through these items as they
must belong to someone!

2019 Diocesan School Fees
Dear Parents & Guardians, please see attached flyer “2019
Diocesan School Fees” for your information.




Teachers and Classes for 2019

B Classes G Classes R Classes W Classes Learning Support
Kinder | Miss Alexandra Mrs Susanne Miss Katrina Aimazar | Miss Ebony Moylan | Mrs Joanne Hocking
Burrows Mammoliti
Year 1 | Mrs Stephanie Van | Miss Rose-cel Mrs Bronwyn Micallef | Miss Therese Mrs Cathy Moylan
Weverberg & Aguilar Guerrero
Mrs Karen Fairall
Year 2 | Mrs Maree Callaghan | Miss Tash King & Miss Marina Mrs Amie Keown Mrs Yvonne Davies
Mrs Melisa Mufale Georgievska
Year 3 | Mrs Debbie Dela Paz | Mrs Carol Sirry Mrs Tania Pereira Mrs Joan Bellenger | Mrs Grace Thomson

& Miss Di Touzell

Year 4

Mrs Jo-Ann Lindsay

Mrs Christina Ellul &
Miss Di Touzell

Mrs Linda Freitas &
Mrs Tiffany Reid

Mrs Maria Rainert

Mrs Carolyn Duval

Year 5 | Miss Katrina Mr lan Byrne & Mrs | Mrs Kellie Fox Mr Matthew Slager Mrs Marion Nolan &
Sherlock Anita Meredith Mrs Janice Saliba
Year 6 | Miss Kelly Maloney & | Ms Elizabeth Dowd & | Mr Henry Escandor | No Teacher/Class Mrs Grace Pestano

Mrs Melisa Mufale

Mrs Jenna Joseph

Dear Parents, please note as of Term 1 2019 all students
(except Year 6 2019 students) will be expected to be using
the new school bag. The decision to have these bags as a
standard part of our school uniform was made in 2015, voted
in by the school Leadership Team as well as the Parent
Group. If you are replacing your child's bag, please purchase
the school bag. The bag is available from the uniform
shop or the school office. The cost is $40.00 and cash
only will be accepted. These bags are designed to evenly

Uniform School Bag

distribute weight and are made of extremely durable

materials making them good value in the long run. Thank

you.

=D

)

=5

e

"_f

Message from School Office

Dear Parents, please note the last day for all
payments will be tomorrow Wednesday,

19th December. Thank you.
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At this time of the year we often find that children need their
school shoes & joggers replaced. Please remember if you are
buying new school shoes, they are to be black. If you need to
replace joggers, they should be predominantly white. No fluro
or bright colours. For information on uniform and hairstyle
requirements, please see website

School Shoes & Joggers

under ‘Parent Handbook”.’

P

Thank you for your lovely Christmas
Gifts!

Dear Parents, Carers & Students, a very big thank you for
your kind Christmas gifts that have been given to the office
and staff. We feel very much loved! We wish you and your
families a very Merry Christmas. Patricia Carr,
Bianca Cooke, Gabby Smithard, Vicki Doran,
Dianne Holmes and Linda Zammit.

o




Reconciliation and Christmas Mass Times
Reconciliation: 13th December at 7.30 pm

Christmas Mass times:
24th December: 6.00 pm Children's Mass
8.00 pm Youth Mass
Midnight Mass (commencing at 11.30 pm
with Carols)
25th December: 7.00 am & 9.00 am
12.00 Noon (Vietnamese)

Please note there will be NO 6.00 pm Christmas Day Mass.

Hall Carpark closed
Dear Parents, please note for the rest of the school term,
the Hall Carpark will be out of action due to construction
work. Please park in the Parish Carpark or in the carpark
across the road from the school. Thank you for your
cooperation in this matter.

ATTENTION
\ FLEASE!

Social Skill of the Week
“Maintain eye contact when speaking to someone”

Uploading of Photos onto YouTube and
Social Media

Parents, please note there is to be no uploading of pictures
of students that are not your own child, onto YouTube and
Social Media eg Facebook, Instagram etc. from events at
school without prior permission from the School Principal,
Such events include school functions, excursions, liturgies

B2

Privacy Consent
Dear Parents & Carers,
If you do not give consent for the use of your child’s image
and/or works to be published in our School Newsletter or
on our website, please notify the school in writing. If you do
not want your child to sell raffle tickets, please also inform
the school office. Thank you.

Complaints/Grievances Forms
Parents, please note if you would like to make a complaint/
 grievance in regards to any school matter, you can pick up
a form from the school office. All matters will be attended to
| under strict confidentiality.

Term 4 2018 Staff Development Days
(Pupil Free Days)

Each year Staff participate in professional development to
support them in their roles as educators. The focus of these
days is aligned to Good Shepherd School's goals. Staff will
use information they have gathered about the children to
design learning programs for the children that will best meet
their needs. Term 4's Staff Development Days are Pupil
Free Days and will take place on Thursday, 20th
December and Friday, 21st December. Our thanks to
parents for organising care for their children on this day.
COSHC will be unable to offer spaces for care on these

days due to staff training.

Dear Parents & Carers, please note if
someone else will be collecting your child

ids):er4i0s | earty or during school hours, on your

behalf, you need to inform the school in
writing or by email to:
(goodshepherd@parra.catholic.edu.au)
PRIOR TO PICKUP. This policy is
effective immediately. Thank you for your cooperation in this
matter.

Term 4 Dates

Concludes: Wednesday, 19th December

' Term 4 School Holidays
Commences:  Thursday, 20th December 2018 through |
to Monday, 28th January 2019

| Commencement Dates for 2019
Wednesday, 30th January, 2019  Years 1—6

| Thursday, 31st January, 2019 New Kinder Families

Friday, 1st February, 2019 All Students

COSHC Notice
Dear Parents & Carers,
please note there will be
no child care available on
the last two days of Term
4 which are the Staff
Development Days (Pupil
Free days) Thursday,
20th December and
Friday, 21st December,
Students finish Term 4 on Wednesday, 19th December,
2018.

P'\



News from the Bishop's Office

Christmas 2018 Mass Times

Christmas Mass and Reconciliation times across Western Sydney and the Blue Mountains can be found
by visiting: www.parracatholic.org

Thank You for Showing the Compassionate Face of Christ to Homeless Young Mothers and children in
crisis

Bishop Vincent, Parramatta Catholic Foundation, CatholicCare and Houses to Homes thank you for
supporting the Bishop’s Christmas Appeal. Thanks to your kind-hearted generosity, Houses to Homes
can provide more homeless mothers with the shelter, support, independent living and parenting skills
programs they desperately need.

Please pray for the wellbeing of all mothers and children in Houses to Homes’ care. If you haven't had a
chance to donate, please visit yourcatholicfoundation.org.au/appeal

Time is running out for Plenary Council 2020

Submissions to Plenary Council 2020 close on Ash Wednesday, 6 March 2019. YOUR voice matters!
Make a personal submission now or join a small group. Our question is for everyone: “What you think
God is asking of us in Australia at this time?” To make a submission or to find out more visit: https://
parracatholic.org/haveyoursayplenary2020/

The Epiphany Pilgrimage: the journey of the Magi

The Epiphany Pilgrimage is a not-for-profit event of the Diocese of Parramatta and an outreach of the
Blue Mountains Deanery. Beginning at Emu Plains on 2 January and finishing 7 days later at Bell,
pilgrims walk through the beautiful Blue Mountains bushland and join parishioners in daily Mass,
Adoration, prayer, catechesis and fellowship. To register for all or part of the pilgrimage, visit
www.epiphanypilgrimage.org. For updates and to follow the journey see www.facebook.com/
epiphanypilgrimage

Nigerian Mass in Igbo: 23 December

Rev Fr Chukwunonyerem Akamadu, Chaplain to the Nigerian Catholic community, will celebrate Mass at
12.30pm at Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish, 198 Old Prospect Road, Greystanes. Contact Fr Akamadu
tel 0451 174 438, Stella Nwosu 0405 478 472.

Feast of the Holy Family: 29 December

The Sisters of the Holy Family of Nazareth cordially invite family and youth (age 18-35) to join us for a
Celebration Vigil for the Feast of the Holy Family. Saturday 29 December 2018 at 3:00pm. Join us also
for pizza at 5:30pm. 116-132 Quakers Road, Marayong. RSVP to Sr Paula by 27 December via
vocationscsfn@gmail.com or 0449 656 406.

Walk the Camino Portugués

Walk the Camino Portugués. Catholic Mission are holding 17-day Pilgrimages: Lisbon, Fatima, Porto,
Santiago de Compostela. Two pilgrimages: May 2019 and June 2019. Small group led by Sr Veronica
OP, (0451 387 906). See https://www.catholicmission.org.au/get—involved/immersions/camino-portugues
NAPPA Conference 2019 - Early Bird

The NAPPA Conference will be held on Tuesday 26 February 2019. At this time we simply want to offer a
courtesy reminder that our “Early Bird” discount offer closes on the 17 December 2018. You can register
via this link: www.nappa2019.wixsite.com/conference or contact Tanya Quinn on 02 8838 3441,

Los Angeles Religious Education Congress 2019: Thirsting for Justice

A wonderful opportunity for a faith formation experience for parishioners, leaders, teachers, catechists ...
all people in ministry and all people who would like to enrich their faith! Join this pilgrimage group to
attend the Los Angeles Religious Education Congress 18-30 March 2019. Cost of pilgrimage $4350 for
12 days with some additional expenses. Please contact Lisa Bright on 9622 1125 or
Ibright@mqofblacktown.org.au for an information pack.

Grief to Grace — Healing the Wounds of Abuse

This is a spiritual retreat for anyone who has suffered degradation or violation through physical,
emotional, sexual or spiritual abuse. The retreat will be held May 26 — 31 2019. To request an application
contact Anne by emailing info@grieftograceaus.org.au or phone 0478599241. For more information visit

www.grieftograce.org

For more events please go to: http:/parracatholic.org/events/

Good Shepherd Primary School
134 Hyatts Road, Locked Bag 1001, Plumpton NSW 2761 - Phone: 9836 7100
Email: goodshepherd@parra.catholic.edu.au - Website: www.gsplumpton.catholic.edu.au




IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR FAMILIES PUBLISHED December 2018

2019 Diocesan School Fees

13 December 2018

Dear parents and carers

Please find below the Annual Diocesan fees schedule for 2019. The new schedule includes a very modest
2.7% increase on the fees from 2018.

School-based fees will also be limited to a 2.7% increase. School-based fees cover the costs of important
things such as technology and schoo! administration.

School fees are generally billed in instalments during Terms 1, 2 and 3. The fee is made up of three main
parts: -

1. Diocesan tuition fee

These are set by Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta and are the same for every school. There are
significant sibling discounts for families with more than one child at a Catholic Education Diocese of
Parramatta school (it does not have to be the same school).

Those discounts and a list of the annual Diocesan tuition fees for 2019 are outlined below.

2019 Diocesan tuition fee schedule (per year)

15t child 2nd child 3rd child 4t Child

(100%) (75%) (50%) (0%)
Kindergarten $1,206 $903 $603 No fee
Years 1-6 $1,557 $1,167 $780 No fee
Years 7-8 $2,157 $1,617 $1,080 No fee
Years 9-10 $2,394 $1,794 $1,197 No fee
Years 11 - 12 $3,057 | $2,202 $1.530 No fee

2. Diocesan Building Levy

This fee is set by Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta and is the same for every school. The annual
Diocesan building levy for 2019 is $804. There is only one Diocesan building levy per family with one or
more children in a Parramatta Diocesan school or at St Dominic’s College, Kingswood and it is billed in
instalments over the first 3 terms of the year. A sibling discount of 50% is granted to families with children
within the bordering Archdiocese of Sydney and Dioceses of Wollongong and Broken Bay.

3. School-based fees

These are determined by the school according to the needs of that school and billable for each child. School-
based fees are often called ‘resource fees’ or ‘activity fees’. These fees help schools cover the costs of things

like teaching resources, technology, excursions etc.




IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR FAMILIES PUBLISHED December 2018

This fee varies between schools. Please contact the school to find out more about their school-based fees.
As a guide, the Diocesan tuition fee represents roughly half the overall fee per year.

Here’s how we can help

We appreciate that from time to time, some families experience financial challenges. As well as sibling
discounts, confidential fee support is available through the following means:

¢ Flexible payment options

Families enrolled in CEDP schools are offered flexible payment options at the start of each year. These
options provide opportunities to select a payment plan that best suits you. Payments can be made by direct
debit or BPay on a weekly, fortnightly or monthly basis at no additional charge.

». Fee assistance )
We understand financial circumstances can change and that these changes can impact on families. Please
speak with your school principal confidentially if your family experiences financial difficulty or hardship so an
appropriate arrangement can be made.

e Bishop Manning Scholarship Fund

In addition to fee assistance programs, the Bishop Manning Scholarship Fund is available to families who
experience difficulty meeting the cost of school fees due to financial hardship. Part or full scholarships are also
available to students enrolling in Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta schools. Further information is

available on our website www.scholarshipparra.catholic.edu.au.

e Byallawa co-contribution scheme

The Byallawa co-contribution scheme provides assistance to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander families to
ensure a quality Catholic education is affordable and accessible*. Further information is available at
www.scholarshipparra.catholic.edu.au.

Thank you for your ongoing support of our Catholic schools.

Yours sincerely

am— /
Gregory B Whithy AM KSG
Executive Director
Catholic Education
Parramatta of Diocese

Cathollc Educstion
Diocese of Parramatta
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Read as many books as you can, tell us why you
love them, and you could win one of four iPad minis.

The more books you read, the more chances you have
to win. Enter online www.parra.catholic.edu.au

(?/(

*/’ Teachers o
FROUDLY SPONSORED BY 3 , MU"'UU"BGHR -—
We put you first

Entrles close at 5pm on 4 February 2019
Terms and Conditions apply

() @CatholicEdParra () catholicedparra vicceso o Faramats
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Student Guide for ACEN OverDrive eBooks & Audio

Go to classm8.parra.catholic.edu.au
then click elibrary.

N
Log On Lo T Log on using your school
Ussrneme:  |Google Usemame |
R usemame and password.
Language: | English (en-US) 3] e A

(2]

This sito & intended for authorized usars only.

Student Portal

. Library
E-ResourThgs
classm8
Change password (co

For further information about the
Diocese of Parramatta click here,

—
mmm

N emingEchange § AltFields

Learning Lew bocks at the Leam'mﬂ Exchanje
Exc"anse o s L Il YRS LY 2 8 SRR ENE: WFE
|
CEDP Resources Creative Activities in Mathematics: Book 2
eRescitroes P e Eeihet ¥ (4 wepa.,

Student eBooks =
iy Access ACEN 58] st Books n Your Beowse)
ACEN OverDrive Collection: [
fudio & gRocts Audio & eBooks with |7 ‘
cepp """""S N OverDrive - "
Choose ACEN OverDrive Audio & r-
eBooks to access audio and ebooks, ). & |

Clickview i

i Click on

LEX learming hub

fonions  E—— Student ebooks
EEE_“‘_“V Ts‘ er Collection Choose ACEN Member

| Change option . Collection. Click on Sign in.
ACEN Member Collection users, please clic to sign in.

Choose a title. Remember the book
symbol indicates an ebook and the headphone
symbol indicates an audio book.

= ~'®

The Habbit

i ororee @

ORWELL

TSN The Hobbit
182 e This title has been added to your Checkouts page (under your
The Hobbit Account).

|} 0of 3 checkouts remaining.

In the pop up window,
select Go to Checkouts,

The Hobbit

by J.R.R. Tolkien
Hevon Caric
Pays Daneman

AR rADIO COLL:CT!(@

The HObb!C
' & & o IV

BORROW

Click on the title you wish to read and
then click borrow.

\ ] “...? i A h 1, ’JJ f"_
\ w\: \

M you download a trtle, its "Return Title™ button will drsappear You still may be able t0 return it using the
software of app that you used to download it. L more aboilt retuming digitsd bittes here.

The Hobbit
LPE Tolka

Select Listen if you chose an audiobook
or Read if you chose an ebook. 4

ok}

Remember to check with your parents and teachers if you think a book is right for you.
You are allowed to borrow 3 books at a time for a few weeks.



Student Guide for CEDP Wheelers
eBooks

L
L
Goto Y sttt
classm8.parra.catholic.edv.av
then click elibrary. & © 2010 esroeot Corporicn A% ights meeves T Concbioon

Log on using

your school username
Log On
Username:  [Google Usemame | - and password.

Learning

Exchange

CEDP Resources Creative Activities in Mathematics: Book 2
eResources N R T L )

Studer g eliioh (ST
Staff ebooks . ;

Tm (PAOvies § weatt of mMRUgIHEPs and cpun-ended
Wt
Abous LEX Services 010
Cepyrignt To Borrow th
e, Student ebooks.
« o> Bierd -

Student eBooks Py — -
ety _——
Need some help —
ACEN OverDriv = » —_= =
Audio & efooks with accessing :
CEDP Wheelers
CEDP Wheelers
eBooks ebOOkS?
[

D;wnload the Qui

Seleet CEPP
Wheelers ebooks.

Ubrery Browss Myloass Signla

Popular Titleg

Select
Sign In.

Tha Numesake

Ltway  Browse Myloars  Sigaln

Catholic Education Diocese o

flcceis ou olitracy anywhere, saytime, on multiple devices,

Popular Titles

1984 (Ninetesn Princa Caspian (Ths... Throne of Glass

Choose a title you wish
to borrow and cliek.

1o Terabithia The Namesske 1984 iNinateen Frince Cassuan [The Throna of Glass

Lidcary ‘Hrowse My loans

Bridge to Terabithia

« Nustsated
e i Coples

7 available
3onloan

Interest Age
9-12 years

]

Caopies
6 avallahie
4onlaen

Loan axplres: 21 dayy

R interest Age
9-12 years

The 40t anoiversary edition of the classic Newbery Medal-wianir "
¥ MedalWhN  Reading Options

1itla by beloved author Katherine Paterson, with Srand-new bonus
materials including an author's nate by Ketherine C Web browser ) App
4 Adobe Digital Editions

Remember to check with your teacher and parents if you think a book is right for you.
You are allowed to borrow 3 books at a time for a few weeks.



